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I am honored to submit my nomination for an elected position on the CPSO Board of Directors. I 
have been involved at the CPSO as a peer assessor in emergency medicine for seven years prior 
to my appointment as an academic board director from the University of Ottawa in 2022. 
Through my experience on the CPSO board of directors and my service on the Ontario 
Physicians and Surgeons Discipline Tribunal since 2022, I have gained valuable insights into the 
critical role the CPSO plays in regulating the profession. My recent appointment to the CPSO 
Policy Working Group has further solidified my commitment to advancing the College’s 
mandate. It would be a privilege to continue contributing to the Board and its committees. 
 
As a francophone emergency physician with 25 years of clinical experience, including leadership 
roles in hospital settings and as president of the Montfort Hospital Medical Staff Association, I 
bring a well-rounded perspective to the Board. My leadership roles have equipped me with the 
ability to navigate complex organizational dynamics and advocate for diverse stakeholders. 
Practicing in a setting with socioeconomically disadvantaged patients and those facing 
substance use challenges has deepened my understanding of the barriers to equitable 
healthcare. My previous work in Northern Ontario, including seven years as an emergency 
physician in Thunder Bay, further broadened my perspective on the unique needs of northern 
communities. 
 
As a Board Director, I will remain committed to ensuring the regulation of the profession is 
guided by integrity, transparency, and a commitment to public safety while addressing Ontario’s 
evolving healthcare needs. I would be deeply grateful for the opportunity to continue my work 
with the CPSO, contributing to its strategic vision, and ensuring the Board reflects the diverse 
and dynamic healthcare landscape it serves.  
 
Thank you for considering my application. 
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